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. ryTURE HOME OF MREA

MREA heartily welcomes donations from entities that would like to contribute
to our new building, enhancing our ability to serve our members in future
decades. Any donations received will be used to reduce the size of the loan
required for the building, or if received later in the project will benefit the
organization’s remaining reserve levels upon project completion.

Contributions of any size are welcome and may be made by any organization.
Donations are not tax deductible. Full funding for the project has been
approved by the board; the project’s successful completion does not rely upon
achieving a certain level of donated funds. See for more information on the
project: https://www.mrea.org/news/mrea-new-building-project

) YOUR NAME ON THE WALL -

Organizations making contributions of $1,000 or more will be recognized on a wall of donors/partners that
will be featured on the main/event floor of the new building. This will be easily visible from the main entrance
and will appear between the two doors of the board/conference room.

Organizations making contributions . =
of $5,000 or more will be recognized ‘
more prominently on the wall. 3
Additional levels may be added 1
based on response.

Here is a preliminary rending

of how this will appear: _
\>
NAME A ROOM

The new building will have an event center, holding up to 60 people, which MREA will use for many of our
events. It also has a board/conference room on the main level and a conference room on the second level.
The organizations making the top three donations will be recognized on the wall (above) and will also have
the opportunity to name one of these three rooms. The top donor chooses their room and name first, followed
by the second largest donor. This will be based on donations as of Jan. 15, 2026, and any ties will be settled
through a random draw.
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CONTACT US

For more information or to complete your donation contact
Melissa Stachovich, Director of Finance & Administration
Minnesota Rural Electric Association melissaemrea.org
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